

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Friday, 8<sup>th</sup> December 2023

## PTA Festive Fun – Rainbow Raffle

Dear Parents and Carers.

This year, with your generous donations we are holding a Rainbow Raffle, the winners will be drawn at our Festive Fun event on **Monday**, 18<sup>th</sup> December at 4.30pm.

To purchase tickets to win one of our amazing hampers we will be selling the tickets via our online platform <u>PTA-Events.</u>

Purchase your raffle tickets the same way you would buy any ticket on our site, the only difference is you

must answer a random, but easy, general knowledge question for legal reasons.



If you have any questions, please contact the PTA.

Good luck and thank you for your continued support!

Yours faithfully,

Laurilee Green

Lever

Chair of PTA pta@greenridgeacademy.co.uk



